

March 12, 2018

Mr. Michael Fiscus LakeHawk Technologies, LLC 6911 Unicorn Street Las Vegas, NV 89131

Dear Mike,

I wanted to send you a note of thanks for the service LakeHawk Technologies provided to TPC Scottsdale this past fall with control of the Migratory bird populations that can be a nuisance to providing quality playing conditions adjacent to water features. The use of radio-controlled boats and trucks was very effective at keeping Mud Hens (Coots) and Widgeons off the turf, therefore reducing the amount of Turf damage and fecal remains. Ben operated the equipment with precision and was very cognoscente of our golfing guest and Tournament construction activities.

The reduction of thin turf and bird remains provided our team the opportunity to create unprecedented conditions along #11 and #15 for the Waste Management Phoenix Open. In past years the turf conditions adjacent to these water features were thin and required additional attention.

TPC Scottsdale looks forward to continuing our relationship this upcoming season and look forward to another great overseed season and Tournament.

Thank you,

Charles "Roby" Robertson, CGCS
Director Golf Course Operations

TPC Scottsdale, Scottsdale AZ 85050